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5 May 2020 

Dear CFSA breeders 

RE:  SHOW SEASON 2020 

CFSA EXCO and affiliated Clubs have been discussing the COVID-19 situation and the effect it has and will have 

on the CFSA shows this year. 

 With the Cat of the Year planned for October 2020, it means that, even if we can resume our shows in July, to 

hold enough shows to give an equal and enough chance to all to qualify for COTY, will result in a fully packed 2 

months with double/triple shows. 

It is our opinion as EXCO that such a busy, overloaded show season will not be in the best interest of cats and 

exhibitors, due to stress as well as financial constraints. 

Therefore, we decided to cancel the show season of 2020 in totality.  

We sure miss the shows and everybody and of course the cats, especially the 2020 kittens!! 

On a lighter note, the PetExpo on 7 & 8 November 2020 will continue as planned and we look forward to seeing 

you all in numbers at the CFSA, SACC and CASA shows. 

Best regards and stay safe 

Etrecia 

 

 

Etrecia Bester 
CFSA Chairperson/Show Executive 

+27 (0)83 442 1512 

(e) chairperson@cfsa.co.za 
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